
Network Rail SBP 

The following improvements were included in the East Anglian Rail Prospectus and will bring economic 
and other benefits to the region and should be included in the control period 5 plan. 

Improvements in line speeds on the Great Eastern Main Line and the West Anglia routes are needed to 
improve journey times. 

The Felixstowe to Nuneaton route needs to be upgraded for the increasing freight traffic. In particular the 
junctions at Ely and Haughley need improving. Capacity on the Felixstowe branch needs increasing. These 
improvements would also be of benefit to passenger trains. 
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